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We wish we were “Making Music Magic in 2020”  

 

GRRR.. MUSIC LOCKDOWN! 
Music withdrawal. We are all missing the pleasure of sitting around playing mu-
sic with our friends and enjoying watching people perform on stage. 
We were hoping that we would be able to get back together in September.  But 
this latest Lockdown means that’s not going to happen! 
We’d love to tell you when we we will back on deck (or on stage) but that is 
outside our control. 
As we were unable to hold our Annual General Meeting in July, we will need to 
schedule it as soon as we can after Lockdown e have deferred that until Sep-
tember and will combine that  with our regular monthly Concert. To vote at the 
AGM you need to be a financial member and as we have been unable to do any 
concerts the last few months we are extending ends.!!  
 

We are still hoping to be able to run The big “Break Out” weekend at Yarra 
Junction in November.  Three days of music and socializing.  
You can Caravan on site, Sleep in a tent, Book one of the free huts or stay at  a 
local  B and B or motel. Bring your family with you, Children, Grandchildren or 
friends. It is not just for Folk Club members but anyone who wants to come. All 
of this in a beautiful bush setting close to Warburton and Yarra Junction. 
 

 
 

Richard can’t wait to 
serve you at the Bar 

Leon can’t wait to make you 
sound good at the mixer 



Peninsula Folk Club Song Writers Competition 

has been run and won!! 
The winners are: 

1ST PLACE SALLY CARTER (With you) 
$250 Voucher from Guitars and Things 

2ND PLACE MICHAEL KERRINS (Bridge of 
Love) 

$150 Voucher from Guitars and Things 

3RD PLACE ROY CARTER (Who’s gonna 
smell the roses) 

$50 Voucher which he has generously donated back to the Club 

 

In addition there were 3 Encouragement Awards 

MIKE AMOS. Maton Prize & Mentoring Session 

NINA ROSE Mentoring Session 

STEVE DYSON Mentoring Session 

Each of our 3 Judges offered a 1 hour Mentoring Session with the  
Encouragement award winners 

ANNUAL SONGWRITER’S CONTEST  

 

 

 

 

Lots of PFC Folk make the annual trek to the Girgarre Moosic Muster each January.  
Well..the town  was featured on the ABC Backroads program on Monday 13th July.    

For those of you who have never made it to the Muster, here was your chance to check 
it out.. If you missed it , it is still available on ABC iview ..Check it out… See how many 

PFC folk you can spot  



KEEP WATCHING THIS SPACE FOR MORE  

INFORMATION!! 

WE ARE HOPING WE WILL BE ABLE TO RUN THIS!! 

Peninsula Folk Club 

Cordially Invite All “Folkies” 

to “Chill Out” for a Few Days 
at The Historic Camp Eureka! 

Nestled in the lush heart of theYarra Ranges, Camp 

Eureka is an easily accessible escape to nature, with the added convenience 
of a many communal facilities like a kitchen, BBQ, recreation and mess hut. 
The 30 acre bush setting, on the banks of the Little Yarra River, provides an 

opportunity to just relax and spend a few days sitting around with friends, en-
joying the environment, and playing and listening to the music we love, or 

perhaps attending one of the workshops on offer. 
There is a large camping area, or if you prefer, hut type accommodation is 

available free of charge. Muso’s will love the large performance area! 

Camp Eureka - 100 Tarrango Road, Yarra Junction 

When - November 13th to 15th 

( Enter from 9.00am on the 13th, Exit by 3.00pm on the 15th.) 

Cost - $50 per adult - $20 per child 

Day Trippers - $20 per person 

For General Enquiries Call Alan on 0418 544 467 

For Hut Bookings Call Max on 0428 306 687 

 



FROM THE DUSTY OLD ARCHIVES 

PUBLISHED IN THE FRANKSTON NEWS  IN 1985 

(THIS WAS WHEN WE USED TO HAVE LOCAL NEWSPAPERS!! 

REMEMBER THOSE DAYS?) 


